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        August 11, 2017 
 

Dear Temple Beth O'r Beth Torah Family and Friends,  
 

We are pleased to announce that we are busy planning a L'Chaim Gala Dinner at 
which we will be honoring three cherished Temple Beth O’r Beth Torah families. We 
will be recognizing Arny and Myrna Young, Dick and Lisa Lavroff, and Drs. Arthur and 
Di Millman for their unwavering commitment to our Synagogue, the community and 
to the principles of Tikun Olam, healing the world. The dinner is scheduled for 
Sunday, November 12, 2017 at 3 p.m. at our Temple.  
 

Arny and Myrna Young have been leading lights of our community for more than 50 
years. Arny is a past president of Temple Beth O'r Beth Torah and Myrna has served 
as a Board member for many years.  Together they have supported our Temple in a 
myriad of ways. They are the principals in A & M Industrial and are committed to 
community involvement and support many philanthropic causes. 
 

Dick and Lisa Lavroff are exceptional leaders of our Temple.  As proprietors of Deli 
King of Clark they have been extraordinarily generous.  Dick, a regular member of 
our Sunday Minyan, has been honored as a Chatan Torah on Simchat Torah.  Lisa is a 
dedicated member of Sisterhood.  Together they are steadfast supporters of all our 
endeavors. 
 

Drs. Arthur and Di Millman are pillars of our community.  Di has lent her beautiful 
voice to our choir for many years.  Dr. Arthur Millman serves as Head of the 
Cardiology Department at Trinitas Regional Medical Center.  Dr. Di Millman is 
Director of Non-Traditional Nursing Programs at Seton Hall University.  Both have 
dedicated their lives to healing and nurturing.  
 

Please join us in saluting our honorees by attending the dinner and supporting our 
Journal.  The funds raised will help Temple Beth O'r Beth Torah fulfill its mission of 
being a House of Prayer, a House of Learning and a House of vibrant Jewish Life for 
our members and for the entire community. 
 

We thank you for your consideration and we look forward to seeing you on 
November 12, 2017. 
   
Sincerely, 

Claudia Dorsch            Karen Langer           Jonathan Phillips 
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